Sports Day

Wednesday 22nd May

Beginning at approximately 9.30am, weather permitting.

Tea and coffee at 10.45 in the school assembly hall for parents.

Lunch for pupils at 12.15 and events to resume at 1.00pm.

(Please ensure your child is adequately protected from the sun, including a hat, if we are lucky with the weather.
In line with our child protection policy, we are asking that you refrain from photographing or recording your child’s events. Photographs will be posted on the school website. Chairs will be provided for parents along the edge of the school yard.)
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